
January	2021	
	
Hello	Fellow	Shooters!	
	
I	will	be	coordinating	the	IHMSA	version	of	postal	matches	again	in	2021.	These	monthly	matches	will	
commence	in	April	and	conclude	with	a	match	in	July	(4	matches:	April,	May,	June	and	July).	Of	course,	
this	schedule	may	be	altered	based	upon	interest	level	and	other	factors.	Included	in	this	post,	you	will	
find:	

1. Guidelines	for	the	matches	that	give	shooters	overall	direction	on	how	to	compete	in	this	event.	
2. Score	Report	form	to	be	used	by	shooters	to	report	their	results.	

	
The	matches	are	informal	and	do	not	count	towards	classification,	nor	qualification	for	the	world	
championship.	However,	they	do	provide	motivation	to	get	out	and	shoot,	an	easy	and	low	cost	way	to	
compete	and,	of	course,	more	opportunities	to	interact	with	your	fellow	IHMSA	shooters.		
	
Please	respond	or	email	with	any	questions.		I	am	beginning	the	communication	process	early	to	garner	
as	much	interest	as	possible	and	encourage	participation.	Last	year,	we	had	approximately	15-20	entries	
for	each	match.		This	year,	I	would	like	to	see	a	multiple	of	that	participation	level.	
	
Good	Shooting,	
	
Tim	Downs	
timothycarldowns@gmail.com	


